
Dear Bob, 

SPIRO T. AGNEW 

78 COLUMBIA DRIVE 

RANCHO MIRAGE , CALIFORNIA 92270 

June 7, 1995 

It was very kind of you to participate at the bust 
unveiling, and you were courageous to speak so favorably 
of my political and military service to the nation. The 
news media are still as hostile and vindictive as ever 
where I am concerned, and for a presidential candidate to 
say a kind word about Spiro Agnew could not have been a 
plus in their minds. But Bob Dole has never let the 
newsies make up his mind for him, and that is one reason 
he has earned so much respect. 

I enjoyed our brief conversation at the reception, 
and my family, children and grandchildren were honored to 
meet you. 

As you embark on the very difficult and tiring task 
of running for the presidency, we wish you well. If there 
is anything I can do assist, please let me know. 

Warm personal regards. 

Sincerely , 
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